
 

Canora Junior Elementary School 
Newsletter: June 2023 

 
 

Movie and Ice-Cream Sandwich Treat 

CJES will be treating all students to the new Super Mario Bros. movie on June 2nd.  

Today, students will also be getting an ice-cream sandwich treat. If you do not want your 

child to watch this movie or if they cannot have an ice-cream sandwich, please let your 

child’s teacher know. 

 

Grade 4 & 5 Track & Field Showcase 

Students that are given a “Golden Ticket” on or before June 1st are invited to attend the 

Track & Field Showcase at Century Field in Yorkton on June 7th. Students that are 

awarded a golden ticket will be given more details regarding this event. 

 

Walk & Roll – June 7th  

Students have a chance at winning a new pedal bike on June 7th. Please see the poster on 

Edsby for more details. 

 

Library Books 

All Library Books are due back in the library by June 12th. If a library book is lost or 

damaged, please contact the school and reimburse the library for the cost of the book. 

 

Edsby 

Reminder - check Edsby daily to stay up to date on any important information and 

updates from the school. Edsby is also available in the app store. 

 

PlayDay 

PlayDay and a BookFair are scheduled to go on June 16th rain or shine. An outdoor and 

indoor PlayDay schedule have been developed. We all look forward to a great day. 

 

As always VOLUNTEERS are necessary to make this day a success. We will need many 

Group Leaders. Group Leaders are booked on a “first to call the school” basis so if you 

would like to look after the House Team your child is in let us know quickly. 

 

To help the group leaders out please make sure that students wear the following colors 

for PlayDay. If you have purchased a House Team Shirt that was for sale you will already 

have this covered: 

 

Cheetahs - Red, Wolverines - Orange, Hornets - Blue, Pythons - Yellow,  

Bobcats - Purple, Raptors - Green 

 

The new Canora Pool will be a station on PlayDay. Remember to bring swimming wear 

and a towel. Bug spray and sun lotion is always a good idea. The Canora Pool has 

different rules for Kindergarten students: 

 



Kindergarten students require a “parent/guardian (19+ years) within direct 

supervision and within arm’s reach”. Kindergarten students that do not have a 

parent/guardian will not be allowed in the pool. They should still bring swim wear 

and a towel as the pool staff said they have a sprinkler and other fun ways to cool 

off. Each house team will also need 3 parent volunteers in the water with them, 

otherwise they will cool off with the sprinklers. 

 

Pre-Order food forms will be sent home and are due back by June 9th to plan for a great 

family picnic day. Canteen items will be available to purchase on that day. Order form 

and more information are available on Edsby. 

 

Kindergarten Year End Program 

A note will be going home soon with all the details 😊 

 

Grade 4 Farewell  

A note will be going home soon with all the details 😊 

 

Report Cards 

Final Report Cards will be available on Edsby on June 28th.  Please let the office or your 

teacher know if you would like a copy printed off or emailed to you. 

 

Admin. Days – No School for Students 

Reminder – There is no school for students on the 29th and 30th of June. These days are 

Administration Day for Teachers. Teachers are done at noon on June 30th. 

 

2023-2024 School News 

• The CJES School Community Council has set school fees for the 2023-2024 

school year at S20 and a consumable school supply fee at $55 for a total of 

$75 due the first day of school to be paid on School Cash Net. 

• Watch your e-mails in late August for your invite to School Cash Net where 

you will be asked to set up your parent account. Once you've set it up you will be 

able to pay your child's fees online as well as purchase any other items throughout 

the school year that are available for purchase (ex: House Team t-shirts, etc) 

There is also an option for setting up a payment plan. All consumable school 

supplies will be provided at all grade levels. Parents/Guardians will still need 

to ensure students have indoor shoes, a lunch kit, a book bag, a paint shirt, 

headphones, and a water bottle. (For more information on what your school fees 

cover, go to parent information 

• If you log in to your Edsby Account in late August, you will be able to find out 

your child's Home-Room information. 

 Have a Great Summer!   
 

School resumes for students on Tuesday, Sept.5th  except for the Pre-K & Kindergarten 

who have a staggered entry.  

  

https://cje-gssd-ca.rallyonline.ca/about/parent-information

